
January 30, 2023 

  

Dear WoodRidge Estates Members, 

The Mid-Year meeting is being held February 19, 2023, at the Waring 

Volunteer Fire Department, 11 Waring Road, Waring, TX 78074. 

This WoodRidge meeting will concentrate on the final discussion of the 
Amended Bylaws Document that was presented at the Annual Meeting 

September 18, 2022.  

We are hoping that all members can attend, participate, and come to a final 

version that action can be taken at this meeting.  Attached to this letter is 

the Amended Bylaws Document that will be under discussion.  

Now is the time to bring questions, suggestions, &/or ideas to the table so 

we can finalize this updated document.  

If you cannot attend, a proxy form has been provided.  If you have any 

question regarding this meeting, the Bylaws, &/or assigning your proxy, 
please contact Amy Stephenson, WRE President 210-844-4894.  If you do 

not know anyone in WoodRidge who you would like to give your proxy to, 
you can assign your proxy to Amy Stephenson.  A proxy is assigned or given 

to another person, allowing the assigned person to cast votes in the absence 

of the person assigning/giving the proxy. 

The Bylaws are a very important document that explains how the WoodRidge 

Estates Property Owners Association is run and they need to be current & 

up-to-date per state law.   

Your participation will be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Your Board of Directors 

Amy Stephenson, President 
Beth Welch, Secretary 

Jane Barrett, Treasure 

  

 


